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Staff Selection Commission 

Important News 

  

The Staff Selection Commission will adopt a new Logo for the 
Commission w.e.f. 01.01.2019. The facsimile of the new Logo to be 
adopted by the Commission is placed below. With the adoption of the 
new Logo, the existing Logo of the Commission shall stand withdrawn 
w.e.f. 01.01.2019.  

 

 

 

  


